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Confirmed dressage judge for May and September as Kylee Tonita. Kylee offered the
cost of $150 for the morning (averaging 4 hours). Confirmed Jess Eggers for judged dressage
rounds on Saturday May 25th. Jess proposed $100/hr. Still need to reach out to Emma Tarvis
regarding judging for the July event, but presently she is in Florida and unreachable.

We would need a scribe for both May 25th and 26th. | am hopeful that we can find a
volunteer to do this to help keep costs down for membership. If not we will have to find and pay
someone which may raise costs.

2 of 3 barrels of flags have been ‘de-flagged’. The third bucket of flags to happen when |
get the chance. | would like to add the posts to the list of things to paint for the first clean up /
paint day.

Counted inventory of jump numbers. There are a few numbers that need to be ordered in
the PT and T divisions. | will be reaching out to different printing companies to figure out the
best printing prices for what we need before the meeting and will hopefully have an update
before then. With this and due to the introduction of the Intro division, | decided to change some
of the division colours. We have also heard many members mention that the old colours of
pre-entry (orange) and entry (yellow) were too similar and a challenge to see when riding. The
new division colours will be as follows:

Intro Division will be white on green

Starter will be black on pink

Pre-Entry will be white on red

Entry will be black on yellow

Pre-Training will be black on white

Training will be white on black

The black on orange numbers will remain as spares

Shelagh reached out and offered the use of her jumps again this year. Shelagh has requested a
fee of $100 per event to help cover the cost of maintenance. This is something | support entirely
as the state of the jumps from the beginning of the season compared to the end of season was
drastic and maintaining jumps is not a cheap or easy feat.



